
December 12, 1 9 77 

The Reverend Father Dajad Da*idian 
6 Langdon Avenue 
\"latertm·m, Mas.Jachusetts 02172 

Dear Father Dajad. 

We greatly appreciate the renewal of your 

Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gif of $100 

for that purpose. 

Our Receipt Number 28044 is enclosed . 

Enclosure 

me 

Respectfully yours, 

Syraun Palvetz~an 
Director 


